To All Our Clients,
Please find below MICT Advisory regarding LIVE REEFER TABS SLOTS.

MICT ADVISORY

Official Manila International Container Terminal Partner Advisory

611712022 ADVISORY NO. 20221767

Dear Valued Customers,

In our efforts to provide easier pull out of your reefer containers, please be informed that TABS slots for live reefer containers are
made available for ALL zones everyday.

Should you have any issues in obtaining a slot for your reefer container, please contact us ASAP through customercare@ictsi.com so we can
assist you.

We would also like to remind our reefer customers to ensure that storage and electrical fees are paid thru until your appointment time. This is
to avoid any disruption during your truck pullout. You may update your storage and electrical payments through https://acts.ictsi.com/.

Unlimited acceptance of reefer containers is contingent on regular pullout within industry standard dwell time of 2-4 days. Your support to keep
our reefer average dwell days within this standard is highly appreciated.

Thank you,

MICT Management
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Dear Valued Customers,

As advised last week, ongoing dialogue with our partner government agencies for reefer examination has been taking place over the last few days. It was agreed with these agencies that this Sunday’s
deployment will be determined by our customers’ pullout confirmation on that day. Confirmation will be based on the document filing with your reefer’s respective agency and/or TABS appointment on

Sunday.
We would highly appreciate that you signify your intent to pull out this coming Sunday as soon as possible so we can finalize the DEA schedule with the agencies this weekend.

Furthermore, we would like reiterate that TABS slots for live reefers are made available in all zones. Please ensure as well that reefer storage and electrical fees are valid on the day of pullout to avoid
disruption during your truck transaction.

Please note that these initiatives are put in place to promote unimpeded delivery of ALL reefer goods.
Thank you,

MICT Management







